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Events coming up! 
Jun-23 
Fri 23rd – Bert’s Amazing Creatures Visit 
w/c Mon 26th – RE/ Prayer Space Week 
Tues 27th – Yrs 1 & 2 Arctic Explorer Visit 
Thurs 29th – Class 4 Family Lunch 
Fri 30th – Class 4 Family Lunch 

Jul-23 
Mon 3rd & Tues 4th – Wymondham High & 
Hethersett High Transition Days 
Weds 5th – Wymondham High Transition 
Day 
Fri 7th – Reports Sent Home 
Fri 7th – FOWS End of Year Disco 
Fri 7th & Sat 8th – Wymondham College 
Transition Days 
Mon 10th – Yrs 1 & 2 – Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley 
Tues 11th – Music Ensemble 
Weds 12th – Garlick Theatre Visit 
Weds 12th – Open Evening – All welcome 
Thurs 13th – Leaver’s Play 
Fri 14th – Sports Day 
Tues 18th – All School West Runton Beach 
Trip 
Thurs 20th – Class 4 Disco 
Fri 21st – Leaver’s Assembly 
Fri 21st - Last Day of Term 
Mon 24th Jul to Tues 5th Sep (incl) – 
Summer Holiday 
 
 
 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter          Friday 16/06/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

   It has been a very hot week and the children are  

  enjoying many activities outdoors.  We are finding  

  that lots of children are coming into school without  

  a sun hat so please can you ensure that your 

child/ren are sent in with a hat, applied suncream and a bottle of water.  

Thank you. 

Also, if you have any spare children’s sun hats, which no longer fit and would be 

willing to donate to the school, this would be really helpful and help out those 

children who forget to bring in a hat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good luck to all of the children involved in next week’s County 

Cricket finals on Wednesday and Thursday. 

We look forward to sharing the results next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Phoebe C, Grace Class 2: Emily, Tilly 
Class 3: Imogen, Henry C Class 4: Daisy, Tyler 

 Please note that this year’s 

  school reports will be sent out 

 electronically on Friday, 7th  

  July.  This helps supports our 

Eco School objectives, the environment and 

cost savings for the school.  

 

 

 

   The School Council have arranged for Bert and some 

o   of his ‘amazing creatures’ to come into school on 

   Friday, 23rd June, which includes a rabbit, rats,  

   chinchilla, royal green python, bearded dragon  

   and crested gecko. 

   A letter is being sent home today for you to give 

   your permission or otherwise for your child/ren  

   to be involved and to advise of any animal related  

   allergies, which need to be considered. 

    

 Two small  

  sets of keys/ 

  keyrings have   

  been handed 

into the office.  If you have 

lost anything, then please 

drop by. 

     Class 4 Family Lunch: a  

 letter has been sent  

  electronically to 

 parents/ carers today  

 inviting you, grandparents, siblings etc 

to Class 4’s family lunch on either 

Thursday 29th or Friday, 30th June. 

Please complete the survey within the 

letter by Thursday, 22nd June.  We hope 

you can make it! 

Car parking: further to our concerns raised in previous newsletters, 

please refrain from parking close to the junction/ outside the front 

of the school at drop off and pick-up times.  The Village Hall car 

park is available for all to use (which the School pays a hire fee for). 

We continue to re-iterate this message in order to keep you and your child/ 

ren safe on this very busy and chaotic junction.  Thank you.   

Message from the FOWS: Ice lollies are now on sale 

every Friday after school (whilst the sun is shining!), for 

50p each.   


